
 

 

 

 

October 5, 2023 

 

Senator Kim Hammer, Co-Chair 

Arkansas Legislative Council  

Administrative Rules Subcommittee 

Via Email 

  

Representative Brian Evans, Co-Chair 

Arkansas Legislative Council  

Administrative Rules Subcommittee 

Via Email 

  

Dear Co-Chairs, 

 

Please consider this notification as the Department of Corrections quarterly report on new and revised directives 

issued in the third quarter of Calendar Year 2023. There were no new or revised secretarial directives, 

administrative directives, or administrative memoranda issued between July 1, 2023 and September 30, 2023.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

  

 

 

Lindsay Wallace  

Chief of Staff   

Department of Corrections  

  

Cc: Joe Profiri, Secretary, Department of Corrections 

 Wade Hodge, General Counsel, Department of Corrections 

Rebecca Miller Rice, Administrator, Administrative Rules Review Section, BLR  

 File  

  

 


